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September 8, 2020

Jacqueline Bluth
200 Lewis Ave
Las Vegas, NV 89012

Dear Jacqueline:

This letter is to inform you that after review by the candidate selection committee and a vote by the
Board of Directors, you have been endorsed by Citizens for Responsible Government for the
2020 Election.

We appreciate your willingness to suppdrt the citizens of Nevada in a responsible manner.
Sincerely,

M

John M, Sanford
Chairman

Membership dues and contributions to CRG are not deductible for Federal Income Tax reperting purposes



